
 

  

  

 

 

To: International Office and Alumni Office 

Aristotle University of Thessaloniki 
  

Invitation for Institutional Partnership with Euroweek Foundation Poland 

 

 

Dear Ma’am/ Sir: 

  

Greetings! 

  
The Euroweek Foundation is writing your institution for possible partnership and collaboration in 

hosting your interested students and alumnae to be part of our internship, voluntary and 

leadership program in Poland. 

 

Euroweek Foundation is a well-known organization providing an informal educational program 

to our students and partner schools in Poland.  

 

Since 1994, the program continues to enhance the communication skills of our participants while 

introducing them to the different cultures and traditions of the volunteers/interns leading the 

activities. The interns/volunteer-leaders are in charge of facilitating different activities and 

cultural presentation to our Polish participants. 

 

The Euroweek activities are comprised of teambuilding and leadership activities, cross-cultural 

understanding, life skills workshops, and creativity and innovation. We are hosting over 1000 

students around Poland every week from primary to adult learner. The facilitators of the activities 

are the volunteers who are coming from different countries with diverse educational background 

and professions. Since we started we were able to host over 1000 volunteers across the world.  

We are currently expanding and holding 3 offices in Azerbaijan, Turkey and Indonesia. 

 

I am attaching herewith the frequently asked questions, and call for applicants’ information to 

give you more information about the program. 

 

We would also like to ask the possibility of having an online meeting to discuss more information 

about hosting your university and masters’ students or if necessary hold an online meeting to 

discuss the details.  

 

Thank you so much. 

 

 

 

Lisette Dela Cruz 

Program Manager 

Euroweek Program 

  


